
Narula Institute of Technology 

Electrical Engineering Department 

 

NOTICE 

Date: 22-10-2016 

 

This is informing to all B.Tech. 1st Year, 2nd Year and 3rd Year students of Electrical 

Engineering department, a guardian meeting will be held on 05/11/2016 (Saturday).  All 

students collect invitation letter from the department and submit this letter with guardian 

signature and guardian contact details to Ms. Sanchari Kundu or Ms. Dipu Mistry at Room 

No. 103 within 04.11.2016. 

 

 

 

Prof. Dr. S.C. Konar 

Head of the Department 

Electrical Engineering Department 

Narula Institute of Technology 


